
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: July 9, 2019   

7.3.  1:00 pm – Laurie Starman, Lot 8, Block 4, Plan 7920741         

 

Request 

The owners of Lot 8, Block 4, Plan 7920741 at Lottie Lake were given notice to 

remove their structures from the MR in front of their property by September 2017.  

Due to health reasons, they were granted an extension to July 15, 2019 to remove 

the structures.  The Starman’s will be requesting an encroachment agreement. 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


